
WEEKLY WARRIOR 
Calamus-Wheatland School District

Important Events

Monday, December 21st

7:00pm School Board Meeting @ HS


Tuesday, December 22nd

End of 2nd Quarter

5:30pm Var GBB, JV Boys BB

7:15pm Var Boys BB, JV GBB


Wednesday, December 23rd

NO SCHOOL


Thursday, December 24th

NO SCHOOL


Friday, December 25th

NO SCHOOL


Lunch Menu

Monday, December 21st

Chicken strips, mashed potatoes, gravy, 

carrots, pineapple, milk.


Tuesday, December 22nd

Stuffed crust pizza, lettuce, cauliflower, 

apple slices, milk.


Wednesday, December 23rd

NO SCHOOL


Thursday, December 24th

NO SCHOOL


Friday, December 25th

NO SCHOOL


SCHOOL RESUMES ON TUES. 

JAN. 5TH!


From the Desk of Mrs. Kelting 

As the year wraps up,  we are asking students and staff to continue 
to  wear masks.  A large number of students are starting to wear 
gaiters.  After the first of the year, we will be asking students NOT 
to wear gaiters. Students will be asked to change their mask, if they 
are worn.  Masks must be worn at all times, including the bus.  
Please make sure students are bringing a mask from home each 
day.  

It is also important for you to contact the school, if your child is 
going to be absent. If you know ahead of time, please contact the 
office, so school work can be provided  ahead of time.  

Just like that we are at the end of the semester and almost the end 
of 2020.  This has been a year of a lot of unique situations for 
everyone (online learning, working from home, quarantine, shortage of 
toilet paper, an excessive amount of online shopping, grocery pick up, 
and so much more).  We are all looking forward to a bright start of 
the 2021 year! 

Happy Holidays
There will not be a Weekly Warrior next week. Happy Holidays from 
the staff at Calamus-Wheatland!!! See you next year!!!! 

 
2nd quarter grades

Grades for the 2nd quarter will be available on JMC beginning 
January 5th. If you need your username/password, please call either 
office. 

Winter Weather
Please make sure your students are dressed appropriately for the 
weather. We’ve had some nice days so far this month, but the colder 
weather will be arriving soon. Students will go outside for recess 
unless the temperature feels like it’s below 10 degrees. So, please 
make sure they have coats, hats, gloves, etc! Thank you!!

Important Dates to Remember
Tues, Dec. 22nd    End of 2nd Quarter
Wed., Dec. 23rd-Mon., Jan. 4th  No School
Tues. Jan. 5th    School Resumes  


Have a great weekend!



